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IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Scheduled Water Service Interruption – September 18, 2025 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are writing to inform you of a temporary interruption to your culinary water service 
scheduled for: 

Date: Thursday, September 18, 2025 
Time: 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM (possibly later check Facebook for updates) 
Reason: Planned maintenance on the waterline 
Areas Affected: Fairway Oaks, Wolf Ridge Circle, Juniper, Wolf Creek Drive, Golf Pro Shop, 
Arber & Bower Lodges. (Possibly More, depending on the line damage) 
 
This necessary maintenance is part of our ongoing efforts to ensure the reliability and safety of 
the water system serving our community. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause 
and appreciate your patience and understanding as we complete this important work. 

What You Need to Know: 

 Please plan accordingly for this outage, including water needs for cooking, drinking, and 
hygiene. 

 Once service is restored, you may experience slight discoloration or air in the lines. If so, 
simply run cold water from a faucet for a few minutes until it clears. 

 We recommend avoiding use of dishwashers and washing machines during the shut-off 
period. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office at 801.745.3435 or email us at 
schambers@wcwsid.com. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely,  
Wolfcreek Water & Sewer Improvement District 


